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Subject: Support HB 3063 to remove the non-medical vaccine exemption and save lives
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,

To Representatives on the House Health Care Committee: 
Hello my name is Hagos Berhane 
RN, BSN at Providence St Vincent Medical center, Portland Oregon. 
I Support HB 3063 to remove the non-medical vaccine exemption and save lives. 
Sincerely.

Hagos Berhane 
dagmayhiwet11@yahoo.com

Portland, Oregon 97230

mailto:dagmayhiwet11@yahoo.com
mailto:HHC.Exhibits@oregonlegislature.gov



